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School Resource Officer Memorandum of Understanding 
 
Yorktown Community Schools is creating a School Resource Officer position for the 
district. The officer will be on site during school days and after hour activities.  Due to 
jurisdictional responsibility by the Yorktown Police Department and the fact that some of 
our officers may apply to work as the SRO during their off hours the school has put 
together this MOU to create the basic outline of responsibilities.  This also creates clear 
chains of command to help alleviate the town from legal liabilities of the officer while 
they are employed as the SRO.     
 
Additionally Mr. Murphy has prepared a legal acknowledgement that we will keep in our 
officers personnel files to verify that they are aware of whom they report to and are 
liable for during periods of employment as an officer working “off duty” for other entities.   
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